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October 18, 2018 

Subject:  Amendment to how Nightingale on Demand (NOD) Migration Incentive is applied 

Dear EMR Users, 

In an EMR Migration letter and FAQ dated May 17th, 2018, the eligibility criteria for new EMR incentives was 
outlined. To optimize incentives for eligible physicians, an amendment has been made to the one-time 
Nightingale migration incentive designed to expedite the required migration from Nightingale On Demand 
(NOD) EMR to one of 2 Certified EMRs (TELUS Health’s Med Access EMR or QHR Technologies’ Accuro EMR).  

Rather than determining the incentive amount based on when physicians have secured a migration date with 
the vendor and DHW, physicians will now qualify by having signed and delivered an EMR contract and CGA 
form to their vendor.  A secured migration date will still need to be set, but can be done at a later date. 

The new eligibility criteria for the one-time incentive payment to expedite the required migration from 
NOD is as follows: 

Eligible physicians currently on Nightingale on Demand may also receive up to a maximum of $3,000 (one-time 
only payment) to compensate them for migrating their patient records from Nightingale On Demand to a Certified 
EMR. Incentive amounts will be determined as follows: 

o Physicians who, between Dec. 1, 2017 and Oct. 31, 2018, sign and deliver an EMR contract and CGA form to
their vendor, shall receive the maximum amount of the NOD Migration Incentive ($3,000);

o Physicians who, between Nov. 1, 2018 and March 31, 2019, sign and deliver an EMR contract and CGA form to
their vendor, shall receive 75% of the maximum NOD Incentive (actual $2,250); and

o Physicians who, between April 1, 2019 and Oct. 31, 2019, sign and deliver an EMR contract and CGA form to
their vendor, shall receive 50% of the maximum NOD Incentive (actual $1,500).

o EMR vendors must forward physicians’ CGA forms to DHW within 5 business days of signature.  The DHW
team will confirm receipt of the CGA to physicians in writing.

o Once a migration date is secured, it is expected that the physician will complete the migration as scheduled. If
the scheduled migration date is changed by the DHW Migration Project Office, this will not negatively affect
the amount of the incentive to be paid to the physician. If the scheduled migration date is changed by the
physician, the new scheduled migration date will be used to determine eligibility for incentive payments.

All other eligibility criteria as outlined in the May 17th communique will remain the same. 

If you have any questions related to the above, please contact dhwtechincentives@novascotia.ca. 

Regards,  

Lisa Napier (EMR)   
EMR Program Director  
Department of Health and Wellness 
902-424-8080
Lisa.Napier@novascotia.ca
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